Ashburnham Advisory Board Meeting
March 11, 2014
Ashburnham Town Hall

Meeting called to order at 6:34 p.m.

Members present:

Bill Johnson, Chairman Joe Oliveira Jamie Piedrafite
Gail Dumont Beldon DiVito Bruce Whitney

Guests present:

Doug Briggs, Ashburnham Town Administrator
Leo Jdanssens, Ashburnham BOS Chairman

Karen Murphy, Westminster Town Administrator
Wayne Walker, Westminster BOCS Chairman

Jim Delisle, Westminster AR Chairman

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the Ashburnham
Westminster Regional School Districts budget and the
surplus E&D funds. Doug presented to those present the
information regarding a certified budget, E&D funds and how
these funds can be distributed, the need to develop a
Capital Plan and re-evaluating the Regional Agreement.

A motion was made by J.Piedrafite to accept the minutes
from the joint BOS and AB meeting of January 27, 2014.

seconded by B. DiVito. Unanimous.

Motion to adjourn was made by B. Whitney, seconded by J.
Oliveira. Unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

~Gall Dumont



